

Walmore Hill Primary School Newsletter 15 16th March 2020

Update

We are working hard to keep everything as normal for the children at school in the light of all the uncertainty in the news at the moment. Please find attached a letter from Mr Stevenson about the Corona virus and what will happen in the event of a school closure.

Cygnets class

We have enjoyed listening to the story of Sleeping Beauty this week. We have drawn some lovely pictures of Princes and Princesses. We have also started thinking about Springtime and talking about signs of Spring. We have been looking closely at hyacinths and daffodils. Keep looking out for Spring flowers that are coming into bloom!









Swans class

Our class worked hard last week on their termly assessments each morning, showing off what they have learnt this term. In the afternoons we have been a little more creative. Following on from our trip to Hopewell Colliery, the children worked in pairs to make a Davey lamp. They did a brilliant job. What do you think?







This weeks superstars

Stars of the week:

Ryan and Nevaeh



Parent-teacher meetings

Parent-teacher meetings will be postponed until further notice.

Sport relief

It was sport relief on Friday. The children worked hard rowing constantly from 9.30am until 2.30pm. They were amazing and rowed 13.1km which is approx. 8 miles.



Online learning

In the event of school being closed we expect the children to do some school work every day. We have setup online classrooms where Mrs Loten and Mrs Evans will upload work daily for the children to do. In addition to this we have prepared learning packs for every child to take home. These contain daily activities that the children are familiar with and can complete without the internet or a device.

Swans online classroom

To access Swans google classroom please use the code:

4onwcpz

Cygnets online classroom

To access Cygnets google classroom please use the code:

v66mrae

Google Classroom

We have set up 2 classrooms online. If you go to classroom.google.com or search for Google classroom. You can then access them with the codes above.

Mrs Loten and Mrs Evans will be able to add activities, tasks and links to websites on here regularly. We will also be able to answer any questions about pieces of work. The children, especially Swans class, will be able to submit tasks to Mrs Evans online. We will be trialling it in school this week with the children to get them used to how it works. Please could you logon at home so we can iron out any teething problems this week.



Google Classroom guide

- Go to the school website walmorehillschool.co.uk and click on the class link. Or go to classroom.google.com
- 2. Create a google account if you don't have one. Then login.
- 3. Click join class.
- 4. Enter class codes above.

Any questions, please call school and someone will talk you through the process.

Dates to remember

Fri 3rd Apr
 Break up for Easter

• Mon 20th Apr Back to school

DON'T FORGET:

Contact the office if you have any queries or concerns.